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Memorandum 
 
Date:   August 29, 2022 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2012091034 

Proposed Operational Changes to the Virginia Robinson Gardens 

 

The review period for the above referenced project is extended to September 6, 2022 to 

accommodate the review process. Refer to the below attachments for more details. 

 

- NOA_NOC_VRG_8.29.22 

 

 All other project information remains the same. 
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August 29, 2022 
 
 
 
TO: State Clearinghouse 
 
FROM: Clement Lau, AICP  

   Departmental Facilities Planner  
   Planning & CEQA Section 

 
SUBJECT:   STATE CLEARINGHOUSE NUMBER 2012091034 
    REVISED NOTICE OF COMPLETION (NOC) AND AVAILABILITY                  
                       (NOA) OF DRAFT SUPPLEMENTAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT  
                       REPORT FOR PROPOSED OPERATIONAL CHANGES AT THE  
                       VIRGINIA ROBINSON GARDENS  
                  
The Los Angeles County Department of Parks and Recreation (DPR) is updating the NOC 
and NOA with a revised public review period for the Draft Supplemental Environmental 
Impact Report (SEIR) for the Proposed Operational Changes at the Virginia Robinson 
Gardens.  Specifically, the formal public review period for the Draft SElR is now extended to 
Tuesday, September 6, 2022.  The previous notice indicated that the public review period 
would end on Monday, September 5, 2022.  Because September 5, 2022 is a public holiday, 
the public review period has been extended by one day to September 6, 2022. 
 
Please also accept this memo as our authorization for ECORP Consulting, Inc. to update 
notices for this project on DPR’s behalf.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Jui Ing Chien, Park Planner at 
jchien@parks.lacounty.gov or by phone at (626) 588-5317. 
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